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VIA EMAIL 
Patricia.Robertson@bchydro.com July 6, 2012 
 
 

 
Patricia Robertson 
Reliability Compliance Manager 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6B 5R3 
 

Dear Ms. Robertson: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Retraction Acceptance and Completion of Enforcement Action 

Compliance with Mandatory Reliability Standard 
 FAC-002-0 Requirement 2 – Violation ID: BCUC201000167  

 

On June 30, 2010, British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) fi led a Self-Report to the Western Electricity 
Coordinating Council (WECC) addressing possible noncompliance with Mandatory Reliability Standard FAC-002-0 R2.  On 
August 13, 2010, BC Hydro fi led a Mitigation Plan and violation retraction request stating it was in compliance with the 
standard identified above.  On July 2, 2012, WECC reviewed BC Hydro’s retraction request, Mitigation Plan and related 

evidence (Evidence), and determined the Evidence demonstrated BC Hydro was in compliance with FAC-002-0 R2 at the 
time of its Self-Report.  
 
In a letter to the Commission dated July 3, 2012, WECC informed the Commission it had withdrawn the violation and no 

further enforcement action would take place with respect to this matter.  
 
The Commission has reviewed the correspondence from WECC and acknowledges the retraction.  

 
 Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 Erica Hamilton 
CAS/tk 

cc: Western Electricity Coordinating Council 
 bcuc@wecc.biz 
 
 Karen Adderley 

 BCUC MRS Consultant 
 kla@adderley.ca 


